Niki Dickinson

TR
From: Jessica M. DesNoyer
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 1:51 PM
To: Niki Dickinson
Cc: Karl Holsten
Subject: Affects of opioid epidemic on County Attorney's Office workload
Niki:

There are likely increased caseloads for the zoning and animal control dockets, but our office does not have the specific
numbers of opioid-related cases. The Sheriff's and zoning/building code enforcement offices would likely have that
information.

Our office would also review any grants containing funding for dealing with County-wide opioid issues, but the increase
on our workloads would be minimal.

Sincerely,

Jessica M. DedVleyer

Assistant County Attorney
Spotsylvania County Attorney’s Office
9105 Courthouse Road

P.O. Box 308

Spotsylvania, Virginia 22553
540.507.7020

540.507.7028 (fax)

THIS COMMUNICATION IS CONFIDENTIAL AND NOT FOR REDISTRIBUTION. IT MAY NOT BE RELEASED
UNDER FOIA WITHOUT PRIOR APPROVAL. The contents of this email contain confidential
personnel matters and/or protected legal information, attorney-client privileged
communications, attorney work product, information prepared in anticipation of litigation
and/or protected statements made in the course of settlement negotiations.

If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete
the email from your inbox, sent items and deleted items. The receipt by any unauthorized
person does not constitute a waiver of these privileges. Thank you.



